ASTER



New Community Research Special

Bjorn Howard, Group Chief Executive Officer

Welcome to our autumn newsletter. Since our last update we've had the general election and have been encouraged to hear the new government's renewed investment in housing and commitment to build more homes. As a leading housing association we know we have a vital role to play in building the affordable homes this country desperately needs.

During the last financial year we delivered nearly 1,000 new homes (including 517 homes for social and affordable rent and 405 shared ownership homes) across the south of England and London. We also invested £122 million in repairs and maintenance, this along with the significant investment we have made in our Customer Services modernisation programme, shapes how we deliver the best possible homes, services and experiences for our customers.

READ MORE

Launching our New Community research



To better understand the role of housing associations (HAs) and what 'community' means to people in the UK, we surveyed 2,000 adults. We hope the findings are useful for you to explore what the public think and what they want when it comes to housing and HAs in the future.

READ MORE



Aster at a Glance

With the local elections in May and the general election in July, some of our readers will be new to our Group. Take a look at some facts and figures regarding our work across the south of England and in London.

READ MORE

Keeping the conversation going

If you'd like to discuss our approach, learn more about our sector, services or if you have issues related to your local residents, then please do get in touch at mp.enquiries@aster.co.uk or counsillorenquiryinbox@aster.co.uk. Similarly, if you would like to come and visit one of our sites, do get in touch as we would love to show you around.

Contact us